
   
 

Planning, Design & Construction 
1223 University Avenue, Suite 240 

Riverside, CA  92507 
 

 
 

 
Subject:  North District Phase 2 Community Meeting #1 – Responses to Questions and 

Comments 
 
Thank you for your interest in the proposed University of California, Riverside (UCR) North District Phase 
2 project (proposed Project). The following table summarizes questions or comments raised prior to or 
during the Project Community Meeting #1 related to the proposed Project and provides brief responses. 
Should you have further questions/comments, please submit them to planning@ucr.edu. Thank you. 
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Summary of Questions/Comments Responses 

Was the meeting presentation posted online 
prior to the meeting?  

Meeting presentation materials will be posted 
after the meeting. Draft presentation can be 
posted online prior to the meeting, if available. 

How will vehicular ingress/egress be handled? 
 
 

Vehicular ingress/egress is currently being 
analyzed both in terms of existing conditions, as 
well as planned future growth on campus and in 
the immediate vicinity. Further information will 
be shared during the second community meeting.  

How will the proposed Project accommodate 
students getting to/from campus using electric 
bicycles/scooters/skateboards? 

As part of the scope of this proposed Project, 
street and sidewalk improvements to enhance 
circulation and safety will be made within the 
proposed Project boundaries, and along W. 
Linden Street and Canyon Crest Drive. 
 
UCR has ongoing pathway improvement projects 
that would help with the pedestrian circulation 
on campus.  
 
With a few exceptions, existing campus policy 
requires that riders dismount in the core campus.  

Lighting concerns as it relates to proper shielding, 
glare, brightness, dark sky, and height of lighting 
fixtures.  

The proposed exterior lighting for the proposed 
Project would be for safety and security purposes 
and would be designed to prevent light spillage 
onto adjacent properties.  
 
In compliance with the requirements of the 2021 
Long Range Development Plan, the proposed 
Project would be designed to be consistent with 
the Campus Construction and Design Standards 
and would be subject to a campus design review 
process, including lighting design. 
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What is being envisioned in the recreational 
area? 

The recreational area will be general spaces to 
support a variety of recreational activities. 

Is there enough parking for the proposed Project? Yes. 

Incorporation of trees. Trees and appropriate landscaping will be 
included as part of the proposed Project. There 
will also be a Central Park that includes the 
existing mature trees that is a part of the 
proposed Project. 


